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The University of Central Missouri’s Board of Governors convened in Open Session on 
Wednesday, April 9, at 1:00 p.m. in Union 237B on the main campus in Warrensburg, 
Missouri  64093.  This session was held at the request of students from Dr. Ralph 
Mullins’ Quality Systems Class.  In attendance were Board President Deleta Williams 
and Governors Richard Phillips, Walter Hicklin, Edward Baker, Weldon Brady, and 
Anthony Arton.  Michelle Wimes and Lawrence Fick were unable to attend the meeting 
and were excused.  Also present were General Counsel Judith Siminoe; Dean Joan Neal-
Mansfield; Chair of the Management Department Christine Wright; Assistant Secretary 
to the Board Monica Huffman; and the students of the Quality Systems class. 
 
Ms. Williams welcomed the class.  Student Wade Anderson thanked Board members for 
taking time from their busy schedules to hear the class’s presentation, and explained the 
class has been examining UCM’s education system.  Several students had the opportunity 
to share their views and discuss ways in which the system could be improved to better 
serve the students.  Following the presentation, students had the opportunity to ask 
questions of the Board.  The session was a good educational experience for the students 
and the Board enjoyed the interaction. 
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business, the session concluded at 1:35 p.m. 


